September 27, 2023 · monthly-newsletters, news

Contributed by Jinil Fleischman

Like they do every semester, many CARP chapters participated in their schools' club fairs, giving them an opportunity to reach out to students and make CARP's presence known on campus. It was very successful, with many students signing up to be part of CARP! Check out the photos:



New Jersey Institute of Technology; Newark, NJ



Q Search

Stories

STUDENT STORIES

ALUMNI STORIES

Archive

By Month

Year in Review

2022

2021

2018

2017

International Trips

2018

2017

Montgomery College; Rockville, MD



Harper College; Palatine, IL



Dallas College, North Lake Campus; Irving, TX





Chabot College; Hayward, CA



California State University, East Bay; Hayward, CA





Pasadena City College; Pasadena, CA



University of Nevada, Las Vegas; Las Vegas, NV



College of Southern Nevada; Las Vegas, NV





University of Hawaiʻi at M**ā** noa; *Honolulu, HI*

> Older Post CARP Momentum 2023

Sign Up for the CARP Newsletter!

Name(required)					
First Name					
Last Name					
Email Address(required)					
SIGN UP					
Q Search					
	RESEARCH	SEMESTER AWARDS	SHARE YOUR STORY	CONTACT US	

CARP America

(212) 575-5091 admin@carplife.org

© CARP America 2022